January 8, 2012

UBC’s Undergraduate Journal of Psychology

Dear Editor:

Please find enclosed for your consideration an original research paper titled “The Negative Effect of Doodling on Performance on a Visual Recall Task”.  It has been submitted to the Cognitive section of the journal.  I am currently doing my Bachelor of Science in Biopsychology at UBC and am the sole author.  This paper was written as a research project for PSYC 260.  I can be contacted by email at elainechan30@gmail.com or by phone at 778-938-8870.  I have read and meet the Eligibility requirements for submission.

Thank you for your consideration,

Elaine Chan
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